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On June 3, 2010 West Swanzey Water Company (“Company”) filed a Notice of
Intent to File for PUC Approval of Rate Schedules. On June 8, 2010 the PUC
acknowledge receipt of the Notice. Once the PUC receives the Notice, the Company has
30 — 60 days to make its rate filing. Unfortunately, due to other work requirements and
vacations, the Company has not yet completed the rate filing. As such, the Company
respectfully requests an additional 30 days to make the rate filing. The Company does
not anticipate that the additional 30 days will harm itself or any other party in the case.

Sincerely,

s4~~ ~. ck
Stephen P. St. Cyr

STEPHEN P. ST. CYR & Assoc.

17 Sky Oaks Drive, Biddeford, ME 04005
PHONE: (207) 282-5222 FAX: (207) 282-5225

Debra A. lowland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21. S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

August 4, 2010

Re: DW1O-159

Dear Ms. Rowland:

West Swanzey Water Company
Notice of Intent to File a Petition for Change in Rate Schedules

Cc: Sally Brown


